

1504 Minnesota Avenue San Jose, CA 95125 669-333-0700

Frank Hepburn

YMI San Jose Council #2

P.O.Box 612473

San Jose, CA 95161-2473

May 26, 2021

Dear Frank Hepburn:

We thank you for generous donation. We also appreciate your patience during this trying time. We are glad that we are once again able to provide a facility for your use.

Sincerely,
Sincerely,
Sinhaud a. Harbrecht

Richard Harbrecht

We paid for fet, - Jenne 2021.

Finance Officer

#560 nent paid, forgiven as donation.

7.11.